
 PUTNAM SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

111 Yelvington Road, Suite 4, East Palatka, FL  32131 

Telephone:  (386) 328-5051 (ext: 3) 

 

Regular Board Meeting Minutes 

Date:  January 19, 2017 

 

Present:   Theo Siehler, Chairman     

                  J.R. Newbold, Supervisor                     

                  Robert Revels, Supervisor 

                  Jody Lee, FDACS     

                  Lakeisha Barber, NRCS 

                  Conrad Wysocki, Forestry 

                  Gina Allen, Secretary 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:30 a.m.  

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

 

Bank balance as of 11-30-16 - $15,544.88. 

 

Old Business: 

No old business to discuss at this time. 

 

New Business: 

 

Audit requirements was the first item under new business for discussion. An annual audit is requested by 

the State for the FDACs Cost Share Program.  J.R. will check with the Fair Board to see who performs their 

audit.  Siehler suggested contact James Fort about the minimum requirements needed in the audit. 

 

Conrad Wysocki was introduced to the Board. Wysocki is the new County Forester. 

 

District annual dues were discussed.  Newbold made a motion to pay $100.00 to A.F.C.D. for annual dues.  

Revels seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.  Newbold made a motion to pay $250.00 to 

N.A.C.D. for annual dues.  Revels seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Conservation tray contest was discussed.  Prize monies will be the same as last year’s contest. 

 

Poster Contest was discussed.  Prize monies will be the same as last year’s contest. 

 

Lee gave an update on the FDACs Cost Share Program.  $350.000 in this year’s contract.  An 

environmental specialist will be hired to work with him. Some BMP’s may shift to GMP’s (Good 

Management Practices).  The State is restructuring the BMP manuals.  

 

DC Report: 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Open Floor: 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There was no further discussion, meeting adjourned at 9:15.  The next regular board meeting will be held 

on February 16, 2016. 


